
CRA NEWSLETTER, 5-15-2017 

TWO MORE WEEKS OF SCHOOL LUNCH!  HAVE YOU PLANNED AHEAD? 
       There are 9 more days of school lunch left this year.  There are many students that will want 
the amazing menus that are planned for those days.  If you don’t have a menu at home, there is 
one posted on our website under “Lunch”.  It's important that there are sufficient funds to cover 
those lunches.  If you are unsure of your child's lunch account balance please call the office or 
email dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org.  You may also check Aspire or the online payment 
system, but be aware that the online balance may not be updated every day.  Notifications have 
been and will continue to be sent home, but they may be lost in the bottom of the backpack! 
       We will not be serving lunches on credit the last week of school.   

Dress Code Policy & Non-Uniform Days 

       As we begin the final two weeks of school, just a reminder that the school uniform policy is 

still the required dress each day.  It’s easy to get complaisant as the year winds down, but 

students need to be dressed in uniforms until the last two days of school.   

       On the last two days of school, students may wear an outfit of their choice for Field Day, 

Thursday, May 25, and Friday, May 26
th
.  But please remember…modest clothing is still required 

and socks with close-toed shoes must be worn – no flip flops or sandals.   

Calendar 
May 15-19:                  Kindergarten Assessments, No School for K this week 
Wednesday, May 17:  4th Grade Informance for Parents, 2:30, multipurpose room 
                                    6th Grade Shakespeare Plays in classrooms, 5:00-7:00 p.m. 
Thursday, May 18:      5th Grade Patriotic Program, 2:15 p.m., multipurpose room 
                                    Last Day of Band & Orchestra Classes           
Friday, May 19:           Early Bird Chorus Performance, 7:45 a.m. 
Thursday, May 25:      Field Day, Non-uniform day 
Friday, May 26:           Year End Concert, 9:00 a.m. in the Canyon Rim Park 

Amphitheater!  Parents are invited.  Non-uniform day. 
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